
 

January 12, 2018 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Sloan, Chairperson 

House Committee on Government, Technology and Security 

Statehouse, Room 458-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Sloan: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2446 by Joint Committee on Kansas Security 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2446 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, the Minority Leader of the House of Representatives must appoint two 

representatives and the Minority Leader of the Senate must appoint two senators to the Joint 

Committee on Kansas Security.  HB 2446 would require either the Minority Leader of the House 

of Representatives to designate a representative or the Minority Leader of the Senate to designate 

a senator to be the ranking minority member of the Committee. 

 

 Legislative Administrative Services indicates that HB 2446 would have no fiscal effect.   

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Karen Clowers, Legislative Services  


